NEW ZEALAND GAZETTE

Revocation of Director-General Notices Under the COVID-19 Public Health
Response (Alert Level Requirements) Order 2021

The Director-General Notice (New Zealand Gazette, 16 February 2021, Notice No. 2021-go542) pursuant to clause 46
of the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Alert Level Requirements) Order 2021 relating to “Exemption of Business or

Services from Requirements” is revoked.
Dated this 5th day of October 2022.
Dr DIANA SARFATI, Te Tumu Whakarae mo te Hauora, Director-General of Health.
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